
10 August 2020 
 

MiLOC GROUP LIMITED  
("MiLOC" or "the Company") 

 
Extension of Convertible Bond 

  
 
MiLOC announces that it has entered into a further extension agreement for the 
Convertible Bond (the “CB”) with Murray Investment Fund Company Limited (the 
"Investor") that was signed on 19th July 2016, and expired on 19th January 2020. The 
CB has been extended for 18 months with the new Maturity date on 19th July 2021.  
 
 
The directors of MiLOC accept responsibility for the contents of this announcement.  
 
 
For further information, please contact:-  
 
 
MiLOC 
ONG Ban Poh Michael - Chief Executive Officer 

 Ronnie CHOI – Chief Financial Officer 
 

 

 
 

Tel: +852 2110 4221 
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Guy Miller 
Mark Anwyl 
 

Tel: +44 (0) 20 7469 0930 

 


